
 

 

The Catholic District School Board of Eastern Ontario is currently accepting 
International Students for the Fall of 2017.  The school board in partnership with 
MLI Homestay is seeking families to host international students ranging from 
Grades 7-12.  Hosting an international student is a unique way to share our 
culture and local communities, while learning about international culture and 
customs from these students.  Whether you have children at the Elementary or 
High School level it could be a very fulfilling experience for all ages.  You will be 
paid a monthly fee from MLI Homestay for hosting these students to compensate 
you for the costs associated with hosting.  

More information about the Homestay Program can be found on the MLI website 
at www.mlihomestay.com under Be a Homestay.  

If you are interested in this rewarding opportunity please contact either the 
CDSBEO International Education Program or MLI Homestay: 

 
Cindy LaRocque                                                                   Kristi Ash 
Secretary                                                                               National Homestay Manager 

CDSBEO International Education Program                      MLI Homestay 
International.education@cdsbeo.on.ca                             kash@mlihomestay.com 

Phone 613-284-2613                                                             Phone: 1-888-623-6216 ext. 
515 
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